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This version of voting has worked for quite some time and needs to stay. The idea of 

standing in a long line in bad weather and having to take the day off makes this a 

HARD no for me. This makes it hard for people with health issues or childcare 

problems, also.  Being able to vote by mail makes it more private, as a person can 

take their time to research before voting. 

 

Please leave this as it is. 


